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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

                       Telephone/fax 01844 352106

                 e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
              
Wednesday, July 07, 2021
Dear Year 6 children and parents,
It is with great disappointment that we all have to isolate for the main part of our last few weeks at Mill Lane. Normally, during these weeks, Year 6 would not be on a ‘normal’ timetable of subjects. We would be working on our ‘End of Year Celebration’ performance and Transition activities for moving to Secondary School. Although this is difficult to do at home, it is important for the children to complete these activities and we can follow up by discussing a few points on a Teams call or when we return to school. I have attached a PowerPoint and booklet for these transition activities. There is a PowerPoint for each Secondary School (Lord Williams & Icknield) so please use the PowerPoint that applies to you. The booklet can be printed out or completed electronically if you have no access to a printer. Most of this work can be completed independently by the children but they may need some support reading and understanding the tasks from the PowerPoints and it might be good to discuss some areas with them.

In addition to this transition booklet, we had also started completing some work to be handed to your child’s Secondary School. Our English Project is based on writing a persuasive speech linked to the LEGO Movie film. We have discussed persuasive writing in school and the techniques linked to the acronym ‘AFORREST’ (Alliteration, Facts, opinions, Rhetorical Questions, Repetition, Emotive Language, Statistics, Triples). Your child had already started making a poster of these techniques to be displayed in their new Year 7 English classroom. The next step of this work is to plan and write their persuasive speech to convince their teacher they are the ‘special master builder’ and not the character Emmet from the film. A detailed outline of this work and an example planning template can be found in the attached documents. I will be on Teams on Friday 9th July to explain this work and model using the planning template.
The Maths project due to be started this week was a number walls investigation. Children need to rearrange the bottom numbers of the number wall to investigate how many different top brick answers they can find. An explanation of this can be found on the attached documents. I will be on Teams to explain this work to the children on Tuesday 13th July.
Please use the timetable below to help your child organise their work. I will schedule the Teams calls and send out links in the next few days so please let me know if your e-mail address needs updating via the class e-mail address: class6@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
If your child needs any log-in reminders, please ask via the class e-mail.

During the afternoons, children may choose activities from the Topic Homework menu for our study of ‘Extreme Earth’. We had just started looking at Earthquakes at school so this might be something they wish to continue researching. As always, if your child has a particular interest in an area of our topic that is not listed on the menu, please feel free to allow them to direct their own learning. I have attached the leaver’s song we have been practicing if the children wish to continue learning the words.
I understand that this will be a tricky time for everyone and I am here to help (from a distance!) if you or your child require further support. Please use the class e-mail to forward any completed work or ask any questions. I do not necessarily need updates everyday but I will be keeping an eye on who is completing work. 

Hopefully we will be all back in school on Friday 16th July. I look forward to seeing you on Teams and hearing about work you have completed over e-mails. Take care. 
Kind regards,

Mrs Carey

Year 6 Teacher

	Day
	Morning 1
	Morning 2
	Morning 3

	Thursday 8th July
	Choose one of the following:

· Spelling Frame (Rule Number 43)

· Dyslexia Gold (if you have an account)

· Bug Club Reading

· Reading book of your choice

· Hit the Button Times Tables
	Watch the transition assembly by Mr Hodgetts (Head of Year 7 at Lord William’s) – this will also be useful for children going to Icknield as there is some general advice about Secondary School.

Year 6 Transition Assembly July 2021 (vimeo.com)
	Moving to Secondary School PowerPoint (Lesson 1).

Pages 2, 3 & 4 of the booklet to be completed.

	Friday 9th July
	
	Class Teams Call with Mrs Carey to introduce planning for our LEGO movie persuasive speech
	Plan persuasive speech

	Monday 12th July
	
	Class Teams call with Mrs Carey to start the children off on writing their persuasive speech.
	Write persuasive speech

	Tuesday 13th July
	
	Class Teams Call with Mrs Carey to introduce the Number Walls Investigation. 

Children will need time to complete their investigation.
	Moving to Secondary School PowerPoint (Lesson 2).

Pages 5, 6 & 7 of the booklet to be completed.

	Wednesday 14th July
	
	Class Teams Call with Mrs Carey to discuss our findings and complete a poster which will be sent to your Secondary School.

Time will be needed after the Teams call for the children to create and present their poster.
	Moving to Secondary School PowerPoint (Lesson 3).

Pages 8, 9, 10, 11 & 12 of the booklet to be completed.

	Thursday 15th July
	
	Moving to Secondary School PowerPoint (Lesson 4).

Pages 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18 & 19 of the booklet to be completed.
	Moving to Secondary School PowerPoint (Lesson 5).

Pages 20, 21, 22 & 23 of the booklet to be completed.

	Friday 16th July
	Return to school (
Please bring in any work you have completed as we will need to take work to your Secondary School and also complete any unfinished transition work.



